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“Be Responsible, be fair, stay positive and care” 



 

 

 

GOVERNORS STATEMENT 

The Governors of John Ruskin School do 

not accept responsibility for items 

brought onto school premises.  Children 

are not allowed to bring valuable items in 

to school. All items brought into school 

are at the owners own risk. 

 

 

 

 

 

John Ruskin School 

Governing Body 

2024 


